
From: Beth Milliken
To: Hawkes, Trevor
Cc: shari@staglinfamily.com; garen@staglinfamily.com; Shannon Staglin
Subject: Staglin Family Winery - P18-00253
Date: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 4:57:10 PM
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Trevor Hawkes
Napa County PBES
1195 Third Street, Suite 210
Napa, CA 94559
Delivery via email to: Trevor.Hawkes@countyofnapa.org

Dear Mr. Hawkes,

I am a member of the Napa Valley wine community, and the president and CEO of
Spottswoode Estate Vineyard & Winery in St. Helena.  As a colleague and neighbor, I want to
express my full support for the Staglins proposal.  The Staglins have been an outstanding part
of our Napa Valley community for many years, and they operate with the greatest integrity.  I
have reviewed and discussed this project with Shari and Shannon Staglin, and my feeling is
that the request is reasonable and would not negatively impact our community. I am confident
that the Staglins will continue to be an asset to our community, and I therefore write in support
of this project.

Please convey this letter of support to the Napa County Planning Commission.  If you have
any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Thank you so much!

Sincerely,

Beth

Beth Novak Milliken
President & CEO

S P O T T S W O O D E  E S T A T E  V I N E Y A R D  &  W I N E R Y
1902 Madrona Avenue  •  St. Helena CA 94574
707/963-0134, x116  •  spottswoode.com

Please paws before printing. – Riley

Planning Commission Mtg.
February 3 2021
Agenda Item # 7A
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From: Whitmer, David
To: Hawkes, Trevor
Cc: Gallina, Charlene; Bordona, Brian; Dameron, Megan
Subject: Fwd: Staglin Proposal for Major Modification
Date: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 7:45:05 PM

FYI...
Dave

From: Linda Poncia <delbondio@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 2:37 PM
To: Dillon, Diane; andrewmazotti@gmail.com; anne.cottrell@lucene.com; Whitmer, David;
joellegPC@gmail.com
Subject: Staglin Proposal for Major Modification
 

[External Email - Use Caution]

Dear Napa County Commissioners

I was just made aware just this past week that the Staglin Winery is planning to significantly
expand their hours, as well as increase the number of approved annual special events. This is
appalling, as I know that it is a requirement that the neighbors be notified in writing. To date
we have never received any communication on the Staglin proposal. We are certainly against
having visitors fourteen hours a day and remember this is a small rural road that isn't meant for
the traffic it sounds like they are proposing. I ask that you reconsider the Staglin request.

Thank you,
Linda Poncia

mailto:Dave.Whitmer@countyofnapa.org
mailto:trevor.hawkes@countyofnapa.org
mailto:Charlene.Gallina@countyofnapa.org
mailto:Brian.Bordona@countyofnapa.org
mailto:megan.dameron@countyofnapa.org

	Day of meeting Staglin Family Winery - P18-00253
	Day of 1 Fwd_ Staglin Proposal for Major Modification

